
Thomasville FAQ 

School Closure 
 
Question: When will school open again? 
 
Answer: Thomasville is currently following the guidelines of both Atlanta Public Schools 
and the state of Georgia. Governor Kemp has issued guidance that all public and state 
run K-12 schools will not open before April 24, 2020. Once we have a date when we will 
open, we will communicate the date with all parents and stakeholders. 
 

Student Work 
 
Question: When can parents pick up work from the school? 
 
Answer: Work is available for all parents and guardians every Monday from 8 am- 4 pm. 
Work will not be available Monday April 6, 2020 due to Spring Break. 
 
Student work is also available electronically on the Distance Learning Page on our 
website. This page is updated every Monday. 
 
Question: When do students have to turn in their work? 
 
Answer: We will notify all parents/guardians when all printed copies of the work need 
to be returned. All students using google classroom should follow the due dates set by 
the teacher. 
 

Chrome book Distribution 
 
Question: Who do I contact if I need a chrome book to complete the work for my 
student? 
 
Answer: Chrome book distribution began on Thursday March 27, 2020 for families that 
have requested a chrome book. The last day to pick up a chrome book will be Friday 
April 2, 2020 from 12:00 pm- 2:00 pm. You must be on the list or have contacted the 
school to request a chrome book in order to receive it.  
 
Question: I have more than one student that attends Thomasville, can I receive a 
chrome book for each of my students? 
 
Answer: Due to the number of students that need the chrome books, we are only able 
to distribute one device per family. 

https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/domain/14794


Thomasville FAQ 

Communication 
 
Question: How do I get in contact with my child’s teacher? 
 
Answer: All teacher contact information is available on the Thomasville website. 
Teacher contact information is located here: 
https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/domain/6181 
 
Question: How do I get the most up to date information from the school? 
 
Answer: Information from the school will be delivered through the following measures: 
 
• Robo calls from the school 
• Thomasville website: https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/thomasville 
• Instagram: @Thomasville_hes 
• Twitter: @Thomasville_hes 
 
Question: if I need to talk to someone at the school, how can I reach them? 
 
Answer: Mr. Miles (Principal) and Ms. Nunn (Assistant Principal) will available every 
Monday from 8:00 am- 4:00 pm and every Friday from 10:00 am- 2:00 pm if you have 
any questions or concerns. 
 
Question: I changed my phone number. How can I let the school know? 
 
Answer: Please call the school at 404-802-5750 on Monday or Friday and we will make 
the changes and notify teachers. You may also email the School Secretary Ms. Robinson 
at Jrobinson@PurposeBuiltSchools.org  
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